
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope everyone had a lovely half term holiday, everyone is back in school ready to start for this 
term. We have had a lot on this week and lots to look forward to next week as well. 
We have been studying Mother Tongue Week where all the classes are looking at different         
languages, cultures and countries. The countries and languages the children are looking at are: 
 
EYFS-Romanian  
Year 1 –Lithuanian 
Year 2 –Turkish 
Year 3 –Punjabi 
Year 4-Albanian 
Year 5– Mandarin  
Year 6 –Bulgarian  
 
Year 2 and Year 3 have had lessons in the forest school this week. All the children loved the           
Valentine Disco and we would like to thank the staff and the PTA for organising this. 
 
Mr Ariss and myself were asked to speak to the Rotary Club of Colne about the school. They    
wanted to hear all about our success's as one of the best schools in Colne and Lancashire for      
progress. It was great to share how wonderful the children are to them on Tuesday night. 
 
Miss Novak is starting her maternity leave today and as a school we all wish her well over the next 
few months. Mrs Dale is taking over  as class teacher, with our new member of staff Mrs Kent. 
They are both excited in leading the class. 
 
I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Christopher Holmes 
Head teacher 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

4th March -Assessment week 
8th March -World Book Day 
15th March—Non uniform day  
(Chocolate Donation) 
21st  March -Parents evening 
28th March BREAK UP 
1.15pm  -PTA Cake Sale 
afterschool  

Children with 100% attendance could be in  
chance of winning a bike. The winner will be 

drawn at the end of the term!  
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Certificate & Award Winners 
 

26th January 2024 
Reception: Phoebe, Roman, Sinan  
Year 1:  Umar, Maisie, Carter 
Year 2: Vilhan, Oliver, Arbaz 
Year 3: Neva, Emily, Jacob 
Year 4: Aliza, Charlie, Isla 
Year 5: Haleema, Zinat, Guilia  
Year 6:  Pasha, Gabriela, Guilia  
Lunchtime award: Aroldas, Haram 
Attendance:  KS1—Year 1  KS2– Year 6 
 

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  
 

Year 6 hoodies are available to order. 
If your child would like one, please 

contact the school office.  
 

Last orders for hoodies is Thursday 
29th February 2024  

Parents Evening  
 

Parents Evening will be held on 
Thursday 21st March  

Appointments will be available  to 
book from Monday 26th February 

2024  
Keep an eye out for an email with a 

link to book  
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Year 1– Making fruit Salad   

 

Year 2– Moon Buggies   

 

Year 6 -   

 

                             Year 5  

 

DT Projects  


